
Dear ATL Metro Friend,
I am writing to you on behalf of ATL Metro RBI Inc., a 501-C3 non-profit organization
dedicated to providing young individuals with the opportunity to play baseball at the highest
level while also fostering their personal and leadership development. At ATL Metro RBI, we
firmly believe that every child deserves the chance to experience the joy of playing baseball and
learn valuable life skills through the sport. Our organization is committed to creating an inclusive
and supportive environment where young men can thrive both on and off the field.

We are reaching out to you today to request your support for either one of our student athletes or
teams in the form of a donation to help them afford the high cost of travel baseball and individual
training lessons. . Your contribution is tax deductible and will allow us to provide students with
the necessary resources, equipment, and coaching required to excel in their athletic pursuits. We
firmly believe that investing in our youth will provide a safe and nurturing environment for these
young men to grow and thrive. Any contribution, no matter the size, will make a significant
impact. You can restrict the funds by indicating the student name you are sponsoring or his team.

To make a donation, please scan the QR code at the bottom using your smartphone. It is a
convenient and secure way for all donations to be processed. You will be directed to a donation
page where you can contribute any amount you feel comfortable with. Thank you for your time
and consideration. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of these young athletes and
create a brighter future for our community.

Sincerely,

The ATL Metro RBI Family

Givelify link: https://giv.li/0f3i92
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